

Friday 29th June 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians

Tickets Now on Sale!

The stage is up; our Year 6 children are busily rehearsing their lines, learning songs and dances.

Each ticket will cost £2.50 – children under 5 are welcome to sit on a lap for free, but we still need to know that they will be there! There are no seat reservations, just come along on the night and find your place – first come first served.

Although the majority of the children are performing on both nights, we have doubled up on some characters. Children in 6RW will perform their main character on Wednesday 11th July and children in 6TW on Thursday 12th July. The show will finish shortly after 7:15pm.

We do need all the children from both classes for both performances – the chorus role they have is central to the production. Children should arrive at School at 5:30pm – there is no need to arrive before this. The performances will start at 6:00pm.

Please buy your tickets through ParentPay - your child will be given the tickets shortly after. Once you have purchased your tickets it will be taken off you ParentPay account. Should you wish to purchase more please do pop in and ask us.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Rob Walters & Tammy Wiltshire